



'Shaping Tomorrow, Inspired by Faith

@OLCHSHackney







Dear Primary School,

As communication and visits to school have been made so very much more difficult due to Covid-19 health and safety precautions, we would really appreciate your support in communicating with Year 6 families who are looking at the difficult decision of selecting a secondary school for their child.

We are a highly successful, all girls, school just on the border between Hackney and Haringey, with excellent transport links. We've been here since 1904 and have an excellent track record in promoting excellence for all.

We are offering a limited number of tours in our school on Thursday 24th September from 4pm to 8pm and on Sunday 3rd October from 10am to 1pm. These all need to be pre-booked by either phoning the school on 020 8800 2158 or by visiting our website: www.ourladys.hackney.sch.uk/events

We will also be launching an on-line Open Event experience from Friday 25th September 2020.

I do hope that you could publish information about our Open Events for Year 6 families in your bulletin, webpage or social media. A simple message such as this shown below would be very much appreciated:

"Visit www.ourladys.hackney.sch.uk/events for details regarding tours, visits and on-line events for this successful and thriving school."

Kind regards,

Caitlyn van der Brugge Communications Our Lady's High School cvanderbrugge@olchs.co.uk 0208 800 2158





